
 
Rec’d 10/13/2017 
 
Dear ISBE FOIA Officer: 
 
I am writing to repeat the request I sent previously on October 5, 2016. It may be that this 
request was overlooked. Typically I receive responses within five working days from ISBE; it is 
possible that my request slipped through the cracks during the holiday. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
Tim Furman  
(See below) 
 
 
Dear FOIA Officer: 
 
I am requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act for noncommercial use. 
 
Please send me copies (electronic) of: 
 
1. All Notice Of Awards issued to applicants for grants under the Charter School Options/ 
Quality Schools Options Program for School Year 2016-17, School Year 2015-16  
 
2. All Design and Implementation RFP Responses submitted by applicants who received an 
award under the Charter School Options/ Quality School Options Program for School Year 
2015-16 and School Year 2015-17. 
 
3. All FY2016 Request For Proposal Intent To Apply Forms received by ISBE related to the 
Charter School Options/ Quality School Options Program (Form: ISBE 43-48 Intent To Apply). 
 
[For reference purposes, an ISBE document describing this program can be found here: 
http://www.isbe.net/charter/ppt/charter-schools-quality-options-101-pres160219.pdf] 
 
Thank you. 
 
Tim Furman 
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